
From: Vicki Ganow <vganow@hotmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, September 16, 2021 12:38 PM 
To: DES SBCC <sbcc@des.wa.gov>; Bumbalov, Stoyan (DES) <stoyan.bumbalov@des.wa.gov> 
Subject: Opposing - commercial energy code proposals 21-GP1-103, 21-GP1-136 and 21-GP1-179 
 

External Email 

Members of the Washington State Building Codes Council:  

   
I oppose the commercial energy code proposals 21-GP1-103, 21-GP1-136 and 21-GP1-179.  

Not only do these proposals limit individuals ability to choose the energy source that best meets their 
needs, they will definitely increase costs which will be passed on to consumers.  This also forces people 
to rely entirely on the electric system.  We have all seen what happens in California when the electrical 
grid cannot support demand. 

More importantly, these proposals will have almost no impact on the state’s emissions, which is the 
fundamental rationale behind them. 

   
Thank you for your consideration 


